
         To members of the House Energy and Natural Resources Committee  

             

  On SB 2155. I would respectfully ask you for a Do-Pass 

recommendation on the Pronghorn Licensing Bill. This being done for the future 

of our State and future generations of North Dakotans.     

  Thank You      Do-Pass         

  Ryan Bauer 


